
Forbidden City - Live music
John Goya to: Daisy.Gomez@longbeach.gov 06/01/2013 10:05 PM
Please respond to John Goya

Dear Ms Gomez;
           I was born in Cuba where music is all the Cuban people have to enjoy life.  It seems that 
today in California we are trying to kill business; and now even music, which is the source of the 
soul.  
Forbidden City is an outstanding Restaurant in the City of Long Beach and the live music makes it 
even more pleasurable.   We the residents of Long Beach demand that this restaurant have the right 
to make the lives of the residents of not only our city but of the surrounding  cities enjoyable and 
more pleasurable. 
Forbidden City is not only an outstanding restaurant but also a good source of income, taxes,  for 
the city of Long Beach.  Why would we kill more jobs in the City of Long Beach? Why would the 
City counsel even consider  affecting  the profits of a good business in these times of economic 
turmoil.    
Thank you 
John C Goya 
4178 Del Mar Ave 
Long Beach - Bixby Knolls 
562 480 8744 
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